
Commonwealth Edison Cllf \n'· 

·Dresden <.cnerat111g :--1:11irn., . 

h'ilHl .'\onh Droden Ho.id 

.\!orris. II. C1ll-1 'io 

Tel H 1'i-'J12-2 1J.211 

May 3, 1995 

TPJLTR 95-0051 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Document Control Desk 
Washington, D. c. 20555 

Subject: LER 94-026, Docket 50-237 

ComEd 

Reference: E.D. Eenigenburg letter to U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission dated October 17, 1994. 

Licensee Event Report (LER) 94-026, Docket 50-237 was 
submitted as required by Technical Specification 6.6, 
NUREG 10.22 and 10CFR50. 73a on October 17, 1994 (reference) . 
The transmittal letter, however, specified an incorrect LER 
number (94-041) as the subject and incorrect reference 
(10CFR60.73a) which should have been 10CFR50.73a. This 
transmittal letter corrects those errors. 

Sincerely, · 

I·!·' ...--~_,t:f~ 
Thomas P. Jo ce 
Site Vice President 

TPJ/SP:pt 

Enclosure 

cc: J. Martin, Regional Administrator, Region III 
NRC Resident Inspector's Office 
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